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Perry Hall News! 

Wednesday 13th December 2017 

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER  

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 

Please see the menu. All 

children are welcome to 

have a Christmas dinner- 

£2.40. Any last minute reply 

slips need to be in school 

tomorrow morning.  

 
  

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Also on Friday 15th, children 

to come to school wearing 

non uniform including a 

Christmas Jumper. £1 

donation for ‘Save the 

Children’. 

TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER 
  
  

PANTOMIME 

A pantomime company will be 

coming into school to perform 

’Scroogical’ to Y1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6. 
  

WHOLE SCHOOL PARTY DAY 

On this same day, all children in 

school will be spending the day 

engaging in Christmas fun and 

games. Children are welcome to 

come to school in non uniform 

(free of charge)– festive and 

party wear encouraged!   

Please could you send your child 

into school with a small amount 

of party snacks for the children 

to enjoy as a class throughout 

the day.  

Due to Monday and Tuesday being snow days, we have 

understandably had to make some amendments to the end of 

term calendar, in particular the Christmas performance schedule. 

This newsletter will hopefully clarify all of these changes. 

 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

Wednesday 13th December 

 5pm- Year 3 and 6 Christmas Carol Service at St. Thomas’ Church in Wednesfield 
 

Thursday 14th December 

 9.15am- KS1 Christmas performance for parents (has been moved from 9.15am on 
Monday 11th Dec)  

 11.00am- Terrific for Two’s Christmas sing along for parents (no change to this) 

 1pm- Reception Christmas dress rehearsal for grandparents & toddlers (has been moved 
from 2pm on Tue 12th Dec)  

 2pm- KS1 Christmas performance for parents (has been moved from 2pm on Monday 
11th Dec)  

 2pm- Years 4 & 5 Christmas dress rehearsal for grandparents and toddlers (moved from 
2pm on Wed 13th Dec)  

 2.45pm- Terrific for Two’s Christmas sing along for parents (no change to this) 
 

Friday 15th December 

 9.15am- Year 4 & 5 Christmas performance for parents (no change to this performance)  
 10.30am- Reception Christmas performance for parents (has been moved from 10am on 

Thursday 14th Dec)  
 

Monday 18th December 

 9.15am- Year 4 & 5 Christmas performance for parents (no change to this performance) 

 10.30am- Nursery Christmas songs for parents (no change to this) 

 2pm- Rec Christmas performance for parents (has been moved from 2pm on Thursday 
14th Dec) 

 2pm- Y4 and 5 Christmas performance for parents (has been moved from 2pm on 
Thursday 14th Dec) 

 2.15pm- Nursery Christmas songs for parents (no change to this) 
 

                                                     

 

If there are any major 

issues with your tickets 

and the changes to 

performances then 

please contact the 

office, however please 

be mindful that at this 

stage all tickets have 

been distributed. 

 
We hope you enjoy our 

Christmas 

performances taking 

place during the build 

up to Christmas. Please 

can we remind you that 

no photos are to be 

taken during the 

performances, 

however there will be a 

photo opportunity at 

the end of each play. 

 

END OF TERM CHRISTMAS BREAK 
Nursery and Two’s finish on Tues 19th Dec 

Reception-Y6 finish on Wed 20th Dec at 1.15pm. 


